
Good Morning Huskies! 

These are your announcements for Monday, February 20, 2017. Today we are on a regular schedule. 

Come see some incredible live music at the first HHS coffee house of 2017 tonight, February 20th.  The doors open at 7pm, entrance is $5, but if you bring your own mug you can save a dollar and be eco-friendly.  Make sure you don’t miss our special guest, HHS Alumni Doug Brenton, and all of the other great performers. (2/20)

Grade 12 students can now apply for the SEED Program, which provides summer jobs for students planning to attend university or college in the Fall.  Students can apply on-line at www.NBseed.ca (2/23)

JVB and VB basketball teams please pass in your uniforms to Mrs. Lingley ASAP.

All Fall and Winter sports teams who have not picked up their team pictures please pick them up from Mrs. Lingley today.  (2/24)

Senior Girls Volleyball at 3:30 today- this will be a final tryout. 
JV Boys Volleyball at 5:30 today. 

Valentine’s day may be over but it is still February which means that it is still heart month. Once again, tomorrow at noon, there will be cookies on sale for 50 cents each. There will also be heart suckers! All funds raised go to the Hearth and Stroke Foundation. 

Grad clothing has arrived and can be picked up at morning break in room 122

There will be a meeting at the beginning of lunch in Mr. Wetmore’s room (213) for any students interested in participating in the Model United Nations. 

This is a reminder to students who are interested in taking introductory skilled trade courses next year that your application forms are available from Mr. Cameron and Mrs. Hovey, and must be submitted by Feb 23. 
For information about courses in skilled trades and technology, please visit Mr. Cameron in room 104. If you enjoy working with your hands and learning new skills, or are considering a career in skilled trades, technology, engineering or architecture, you are encouraged to register. No prior experience is required, and all students are welcome. 
(2/23)

Attention Lunch n Learn Participants! We are resuming Lunch n Learn this week! Girls on Tuesday! Boys on Thursday! See you then! 

The Sexual Health Program is here today from 9 to 2:30. They will be located in Guidance (there is a sign on their door). Appointments are encouraged, however drop ins are more than welcome. 

Starting tomorrow, yearbooks will once again go on sale in the lobby from 12:30 to 1pm each day this week. If you have not yet ordered your yearbook, be sure to do so before March 1st. Orders placed after that date are not guaranteed – so do not delay. 
You can also purchase your yearbook by visiting the Jostens website at www.Jostensyearbooks.com. 
There will be no dance rehearsal today at working period for The Addam’s Family. 

Would the following students please go to the Learning Commons at 12:30 today – Sarah Cummings, Brooke Brenton, Daphne Rennick, Maddy Rideout, Cassie Trainor, Cole Krumrei and Spencer Ryder. 

Spring Musical – Singing rehearsal today at 3:45 for all cast members. 
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